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January 2024 
 

ORGANISATION FOR RETURNING TO SCHOOL IN 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
In 2024, students in Years 1-6 will resume school on Thursday February 1. Students will 
start the day with their 2023 class. This allows time for the school to organise and move 
students to their new classes for 2024. 
 
The information and map below indicate where your children will go in the morning on 
their first day of school.  
 
Drop Off Thursday Feb 1 

Students who were in Years 1 to 4 in 2023 will go to their 2023 class and, in most cases, 
meet their 2023 teacher. 
 
Students who were in Kindergarten in 2023 will go to the Year 5/6 rooms (see map) as 
the Kindergarten rooms are being used for Best Start 2024. 
 
Students who were in Year 5 in 2023 will go to 5/6R. 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back from the break. Thank you for your 
anticipated support as we transition into the new school year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Edward Johnston 
Assistant Principal 



Drop Off Locations – Thursday Feb 1  
 


